

The Hendreds Primary School Ford Lane East Hendred Wantage Oxfordshire OX12 8JX

tel: (01235) 833379

e-mail: office.3250@hendreds.oxon.sch.uk Website: www.hendreds.oxon.sch.uk

Headteacher: James Veness

JV 4200

10 December 2020

Newsletter 13

Dear Parents and Carers

Final Day of Term On the previous newsletter, I said that Friday 18

December would a 1.00pm finish. I was, of course, forgetting that we need to have a staggered collection. Please could you collect children in Class 1 and 2 at 12.45pm and children in Classes 3, 4 and 5 at 1.00pm. Thank you!

Track and Trace If your child develops Covid-19 symptoms in the 48 hours after the end of term on Friday, then please let me know via email (office.3250@hendreds.oxon.sch.uk). I will have to inform Track and Trace of any positive tests in the first six days after the end of term (up to and including Christmas Eve).

Apple Juice FoTH have a small stock of delicious Hendreds Apple Juice left to sell. Here is the link to the order form.

Breakfast club, after school club and School LunchesWe would be very grateful if you could review your <u>SCOPAY</u> accounts and settle your balances for breakfast, afterschool club and school lunches.

Best wishes

Mr. J. Veness